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Comments: My family has owned property in the Black Hills since 1949 and we've already seen the negative

impacts of mining and logging. The unique attributes of the Black Hills National Forest and surrounding areas

must be protected for everyone's benefit, and in this case, especially for the benefit of the Lakotas for whom this

area is so important. 

 

Without doubt, the Forest Service should require an Environmental Impact Statement for this project. 


